During the 2023-24 interim, the legislative management shall consider studying the feasibility or
desirability of allocating funds for law enforcement to improve recruitment and technology available to
law enforcement, which must include:

1. Current law enforcement workforce shortages throughout the state;

2. The recruitment and retention policies of law enforcement within the state;

3. The types of equipment in use by law enforcement within the state for various monitoring of
individuals sentenced to supervision;

4. The types of equipment available to assist or improve the accurate monitoring of dangerous
individuals;

5. The financial costs associated with law enforcement recruitment and retention; and

6. The financial costs associated with the purchase and implementation of new technologies for
improved law enforcement capabilities.



